

Rush Common School Newsletter



Friday 26th September 2025

Dream, Aspire, Succeed

Dear Parents/Carers

I would like to start this newsletter by congratulating George and Holly, who were elected as our new Head Boy and Head Girl last week. There were many speeches, all of which were brilliantly performed, and it was certainly a tough choice when it came to the voting. All the children should be immensely proud of putting themselves forward and displaying such confidence. There are also a number of other leadership roles at the school including House Captains, Sports Captains, Digital Leaders, Play Leaders and children running their own clubs.

Today is National Teaching Assistant Day and it is a good time to remind ourselves of the incredible work our T.A.s do to support children on a daily basis. The nurture, care and educational support shown to children by our dedicated T.A.s helps to ensure that all of our children feel happy, confident and can flourish at our school.

Today is also the European Day of Languages, and at Rush Common we are celebrating all the languages across the world that are spoken at our school. There are currently 27 languages across the school and it is important for children to celebrate this diversity. Thank you to every parent who has submitted a video showing themselves or their child reading a story in languages other than English. During the day the children will have the chance to watch these videos, and appreciate the many children in our school that speak two or more languages at home.

On Monday we held our Reception Phonics Workshop in which parents learnt about our phonics scheme and how they can support their children at home. There was even some audience participation! Thank you to everyone who attended the event and we hope it was useful. This Monday, 29th September, we are holding a similar event for our Year 1 parents, and we hope to see many of you there.

On Wednesday we held our first House Competition of the year. Children competed fiercely and put everything into the quizzes, Times Tables Rockstars and Cross Country to earn points for their house. Overall, the winning house was the Eagles – congratulations to all the children in this house.

Our Extra-Curricular Clubs have started this week and it has been lovely to see children enjoying these additional opportunities. A special mention here for Mrs Barnes, who decided to run two clubs on the back of huge demand for the Football Club. I am already looking at the clubs offer for the Spring and Summer Terms to create a balance and breadth of clubs offered across the year. If any parent has a particular skill or interest and would be interested in running a club at our school, please do let me know.

Tomorrow is our first Taster Session for children that will be starting Reception next September. It is a great opportunity for children to spend time enjoying the Reception classrooms and outdoor area. We also have another Taster Session on Saturday 11th October, as well as three Open Days and Individual Tours. If you know anyone that is looking for a school place next September please do let them know about Rush Common, as word of mouth is really important in ensuring the maximum number of children join our school.

Finally, may I wish everyone a safe and enjoyable weekend ahead.

Kind regards

Kristen Fawcett Headteacher







School Dinners

The cost of school dinners this term is £2.80 per day. Payment for school dinners can be made via ParentMail. Meal choices must be made at least 3 days in advance.



Music for School Foundation Sticker Competition



Well done to Josie in Year 3 who entered the MFSF 'Good Work' sticker design competition this year. From hundreds of entries, Josie's design was 1 of 5 shortlisted for public vote, and she successfully achieved 1st runner up. Josie's sticker design will be used in music lessons. Congratulations on your achievement Josie!



Homework Champions

Olíver	2LG	Ted	5LB
Fílíp	2LG	Sasha	5LB
Ríley	3CM	Sophie	5LB
Juliet	3CM	Luke	5LB
Emily	5SC	Freya	6 E P
Charlotte	5SC	Ellie	6JN
Eli	5SC	Charlotte	6.JN
Sophija	5SC		

What Parents & Educators Need to Know about



WHAT ARE THE RISKS? messaging app among children and young people. It allows users to share fur, sponts videos with triends and family while using playful filters. One of Snapchat's unique feat videos and messages are only viewable for a short period of time.

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE

SEXTORTION

SNAPCHAT-

ACCESSIBILITY

Advice for Parents & Educators

ACCESS THE SNAPCHAT FAMILY SAFETY HUB

BLOCK AND REPORT

ENCOURAGE OPEN DISCUSSIONS

USE PRIVACY SETTINGS TOGETHER

Meet Our Expert





National College'





f /www.thenationalcollege



@wake.up.wednesday



♂ @wake.up.weds



Rush Common School

Dream, Aspire, Succeed



Visits, Tours and Taster Sessions - Autumn 2025

Taster Sessions

Saturday 27th September and Saturday 11th October 10.00 am - 12.00 pm

Your children will experience our Reception classrooms and outdoor area with a wide range of fun, educational activities led by our brilliant Reception teachers.



'Children in early years get off to a flying start' Ofsted Nov 2021

Open Mornings

Thursday 2nd October, Wednesday 15th October and Tuesday 18th November 9.00 am

See children learning across the school, meet our school staff and ask plenty of questions. 'Happiness is all around. It is as if pupils have an extended family at school' Ofsted Nov 2021



Individual School Visits



Arrange a time to meet with the Headteacher, before a tour of the school. Plenty of opportunities for questions

'Pupils love coming to Rush Common School' Ofsted Nov 2021

To register your interest, email: office@rushcommon.school or phone: 01235 533 583

Follow us on Facebook, or visit our website to find out more, www.rushcommonschool.org

Dates for your diary 2025/2026

Year 1 Phonics Workshop Monday 29th September 3.00pm

Flu Vaccinnations Wednesday 1st October

Inset Day (children Not in school) Friday 3rd October

Travelling Book Fair Tuesday 7th – Friday 10th October

Individual School Photos Thursday 9th October

World Mental Health Day Friday 10th October

Show Racism The Red Card Day Friday 17th October

Year 1 Dinosaur Workshop Monday 13th October

Road Safety Week of the 20th October

End of Term 1a Friday 24th October

Start of Term 1b Monday 3rd November

Author Visit Years 4,5, and 6 Wednesday 5th November

Year 4 Ufton Court Information Evening Wednesday 5th November

Year 5 Museum Trip Thursday 6th November

FoRC Firework Night Friday 7th November

Parents' Evening Week of the 10th November (Days and times tbc)

Anti Bullying Week Week of Monday 10th November

Odd Socks Day Monday 10th November

Children in Need Day Friday 14th November

Year 4 Ufton Court Residental Monday 8th – Wednesday 10th December

KS1 Nativity Performance Tuesday 9th and Thursday 11th December at 2.15pm

Christmas Jumper Day Thursday 11th December

Reception Nativity Performance Monday 15th December at 2.15pm and Tuesday 16th

December at 9.15am

Christmas Dinner Day Wednesday 17th December

End of Term 1b Friday 19th December at 1.30pm

Start of Term 2a Monday 5th January 2026

End of Term 2a Friday 13th February 2026

Start of Term 2b Monday 23rd February 2026

Travelling Book Fair Tuesday 3rd – 6th March 2026

World Book Day Thursday 5th March 2026

Parents' Evening Week of the 16th March (Days and times tbc)

Red Nose Day Friday 20th March 2026

Science Fair Thursday 26th March 2026

End of Term 2b Friday 27th March 2026 at 1.30pm

Start of Term 3a Monday 13th April 2026

Year 5 Liddington Residental Wednesday 15th – Friday 17th April 2026

Year 6 SATs Information Evening Thursday 16th April 2026 at 5.00pm

May Bank Holiday (children not in school) Monday 4th May 2026

Reception Trip to Roves Farm Wednesday 6th May 2026

KS2 SATs Week of the 11th May

Whole School Picnic and Open Afternoon Friday 22nd May 2026

End of Term 3a Friday 22nd May 2026

Inset Day (Children Not in School) Monday 1st June 2026

Start of Term 3b Tuesday 2nd June 2026

Class Photos Thursday 4th June 2026

Phonics Screening Week of the 8th June 2026

Year 6 Call of the Wild Residential Monday 29th June – Friday 3rd July 2026

Move Up Morning Wednesday 8th July 2026

End of Term 3b Friday 17th July 2026 at 1.30pm

Local Community News

Please note items and events detailed below are for information purposes only. Rush Common School do not endorse or make recommendation







Premier Soccer Spaces Available

Premier Soccer still have a few spaces for Year 1 and 2 children in their Football Club after school on a Tuesday. Please email mark@premiersoccercentres.co.uk if your child is interested in joining.